
November 2017 

Dear Friends: 

I want to start off by saying thank you for the many years I have had the privilege 

to serve you.  I am honored that you chose my office for your dental needs. 

I am opening a new chapter in my life – retirement.  I started working towards 

retirement a few years ago, but I was unable to find a doctor that I felt 

comfortable with to handle the care of my patients.  I renewed the search this 

past year and was grateful to meet and get to know a fine young dentist, Dr. 

Nathan La Monica.  Dr. La Monica shares my treatment philosophy and ethics.  I 

feel he is the ideal fit to continue in my stead providing excellent dental care for 

you and your family. 

Dr. La Monica graduated from dental school at the University of Nevada –          

Las Vegas.  Although he graduated in the Wild West, he was born in Knoxville.  He 

has been all around the country, but was happy to return to East Tennessee a 

couple of years ago to make this his home. Dr. La Monica and his wife Sabrina 

have four young children.  They know well what it means to “have your hands 

full”. 

Dr. La Monica has worked in a couple of different settings and is comfortable 

providing you with whatever your dental needs may be.  My amazing staff will 

continue to work with him at our current practice location, newly named Country 

Creek Dental.  Please go to CountryCreekDental.com to learn more about         

Dr. La Monica. 

I hope you will continue your care with Dr. La Monica.  You may see me on 

occasion as I fill in as needed or when I come in as a patient myself.  Otherwise, 

look for me flying overhead or riding the roads. 

Sincerely, 

Russell G. Chambers, DDS 


